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Dental bus to bring oral health for 

homeless 

 

One of Winchester’s largest companies has brought smiles back to the city’s 
homeless community by providing vital funds throughout 2020 for their dental care. 

Simplyhealth, which has offices in both Winchester and Andover, has contributed 
funds for another year through its Local Community Impact Fund for a mobile dental 
bus - operated by the charity Dentaid. The bus will visit Trinity Winchester on a 
monthly basis and provide essential dental care for homeless people in Winchester. 
Patients will receive a regular dental check-up from dentists and hygienists to 
improve oral health.  

Catherine Rutland, Clinical Director at Simplyhealth said: “Regular dental visits and a 
good brushing routine are important for maintaining both good oral health and reducing 
the risk of tooth decay. We know that more studies are increasingly finding links between 
oral health and common conditions including heart disease, dementia and diabetes, 
amplifying the need to increase understanding of good oral health.  



“People who are homeless will find maintaining a good oral health routine difficult, which 
can lead to dental problems. By providing the opportunity through Dentaid for both 
immediate dental care and subsequent follow-up appointments and monitoring, we can 
help to improve the oral health and overall wellbeing of homeless patients.” 

Sue McKenna, Chief Executive at Trinity Winchester, said: “Being able to visit a dentist can 
be life-changing for someone living on the streets. Giving someone their smile back builds 
confidence and puts people on the right tracks to rebuild their lives. We are grateful to 
Simplyhealth for funding us to do this for the whole of next year”. 

 

ENDS 

 

Notes to Editors: 

For more information about Simplyhealth and our health plans, please visit 
www.simplyhealth.co.uk  

About Simplyhealth 
Since 1872 we’ve been helping people access healthcare through our health plans, charity 
partnerships and by being a voice in healthcare. 

Today we’re delighted to be the UK’s leading provider of health plans, dental plans and 
pet health plans, which help individuals, families, employees and pets to get support with 
their health when they need it.  

We don’t have shareholders which means we are totally focused on making sure no one 
goes without the healthcare support they need, and why we are passionate about being a 
voice in healthcare and partnering with charities to reduce health inequality.   

Last year we donated £1.13 million to our charity partners which equates to over 10% of 
our pre-tax profits. Additionally, our partnership with the Simplyhealth Great Run Series 
raised over £40 million for charitable causes.  

To find out more visit www.simplyhealth.co.uk 
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